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Diving Survey at Hay Wharf, Marsamxett Harbour. 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that with immediate effect 
a diving survey will be conducted off Hay Wharf in Marsamxett Harbour, as shown hatched on 
attached part of BA chart 177. The activity is expected to be completed by Monday 19 October 
2015. AFM support vessels will be in the area assisting the divers. 
 
Mariners are instructed to contact Malta VTS and Valletta Port Control prior to entering 
Marsamxett Harbour. They are advised to navigate with caution and slow speed when in the 
vicinity of the above-indicated area. Mariners are also notified to abide with any instructions from 
Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control) on VHF Channel 12. 
    
  
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 177 
 
 
 
 
 
 




